
STANDING WATER/MOSQUITO SOURCE REPORT

Date: 7/18/06

Location (address, nearest intersection, write down as precise a description as possible to enable
the Sacramento-Yolo Mosquito and Vector Control District to find the source):

Chestnut Park/cemetery areas.

Email report:

I went to the Davis cemetery on Sunday morning July 16th. I only canvassed a small area
because I found a lot of vases containing water that had been there for a while because the
flowers were dead.  There were some containers with jell but not all of them. I think there should
be signs up or something because it is not obvious that there's jell available. (if there is jell
available).

Also I don't know about the area where the cattails are. There could be some water there. (there
used to be a stream running through there) Now the brush and berry bushes are too thick to
inspect if there is actually water standing around.

Chestnut Park- I didn't find any standing water in the whole park except there was a low area on
the tennis court and there was water there, probably from the sprinkler. If the sprinklers go on
everyday it's possible that the water never gets to dry up and could be a potential problem.

Lastly, I got my door hanger delivered quite a while ago and I think there should be a more
vigorous campaign if the mosquito problem is still a threat.  I would like to see door hangers go
on all the doors of the residents of Davis again. I'm willing to do a precinct or two in my area.


